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(Lbi Rbxtb^s Srbolarebtp dru si 
801 Royal Trust Chambers, 

Montreal, Que.
October 24th, 1925.

The Principal, 
McGill University, 
Montreal, Que.

Dear Sir :

I beg to inform you that as only a very few
applications have so far been received for the Rhodes 
Scholarship to be awarded this autumn, the Selection 
Committee, in consultation with the representative of 
the Trustees in Canada, feel that possibly the advantages 
and opportunities offered by the Scholarship have not 
recently been called to the attention of the young men 
in attendance at the Universities of the Province. In 
the hope that something in that direction may still be 
done, it has been decided to extend until the 15th November, 
1925, the date within which applications for the Scholar­
ship to be awarded this year must be received.

The Committee would therefore be obliged if you
would see that notice is given to the students in attend­
ance at your University that applications for the Rhodes 
Scholarship to be awarded this year will be received up 
to the 15th day of November, 1925.

Will you therefore be good enough to see that
notices to that effect are posted where they will be seen 
by the students of your different faculties and that 
publicity is given to the announcement in Student Journals 
and in any other way that suggests itself to you.

I enclose a few copies of the Form of Application
now in use. I can supply more if necessary, or would be 
glad to hand or send them to individual candidates if they 
are referred to me.

Yours faithfully,

Secretary,
Quebec Selection Committee.


